
Helsingfors 23.7.2020 
 

INVITATION 
 

The Youth Nordic Council (UNR) will hold its annual session from Friday the 23rd of 
October until Sunday the 25th in Reykjavik, Iceland. The theme of this year's session 
is "Nordics in the school", the session starts on Friday the 23rd of October with a 
seminar that touches on the theme.  
 
Traditionally, the UNR session is held in conjunction with the Nordic Council session. 
Participants in the UNR session can also participate in the Nordic Council session, 
which will be held 26-29.10. in Reykjavik. Please note that you must register 
separately for the Nordic Council session! 
 
One representative from each UNR member organization and organizations with 
observer status are invited to participate in the UNR session and in the Nordic Council 
session. The participation fee is 250€ for registration between 24.8.-6.9.2020. The 
participation fee will be 320€ if registration is made between 7.-13.9.2020. The 
participation fee also includes trips from the capital of each country and autonomous 
area, accommodation in two-person rooms as well as meals during the seminar and 
UNR session. Please note that only travel between countries is reimbursed, travel 
within a country is not reimbursed. The participation fee also includes overnight 
stays during the Nordic Council session if one participates in it.  
 
If your organization wants to send more than one participant to the session, the 
organization will be responsible for costs related to accommodation and meals for 
the additional participant. The extra participants should organize their own travel 
arrangements, while UNR can organize accommodation and meals for extra 
participants. UNR will send an invoice for the extra participants accommodation and 
meals. 
 
The registration-form is found online at  UNR's website www.unginorden.org and 
sent by e-mail after the registration has been opened on the 24th of August. All 
participants should register before 13.9.2020. The deadline for the submission of 
motions for resolutions, etc. can be found in the attached documents. 
 
Participating in the UNR session provides an excellent opportunity to discuss 
interesting topics, to share experiences and to establish contacts with other young 
Nordic people. For decades, many of today's decision makers have been active in 
UNR and made important contacts that they have benefited greatly from. 
 
 If anything is unclear in the invitation, session information or in the registration form, 
please contact the secretariat well in advance of the registration period to get the 
help you need.  
 
Welcome to the session!  
 
On behalf of the UNR Presidium, 
 
Nicholas Kujala                                                                                               Christa Elmgren 
President                                                                                                           Coordinator 
 

http://www.unginorden.org/

